Este informe contiene informacion
importante acerca de su agua potable. Haga
que alguien lo traduzca para usted, o hable
con alguien que lo entienda.

EPA MANDATED LEAD AND COPPER RULE (LCR}

During the last few months the City of Stratford, TX has been conducting an
inventory of drinking water service lines within the city limits to determine
the material composition of the lines.

The initial inventory was completed for submission to the Texas
Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) on October 15, 2024. The
City is pursuing a least-invasive approach to conducting the inventory, with
the majority of service line material evaluations being conducted through
the evaluation of our service records, in person investigations and
customers contributing information.

Although the need to physically inspect the water service lines is limited,
should it be necessary to do so, you will be contacted in advance to
schedule a date and time to conduct the brief inspection. The evaluation of
a water service lines is a minimally invasive process that takes
approximately 20 to 30 minutes to complete. However, if you would prefer
to submit information about the waterlines at your residence, a city
inspection could be avoided.

Our goal at Public Works is to continue to provide the highest gquality
drinking water to our residents. Completing the inventory will support our
goal and will enable our team to plan any future improvements to our
system.

Should you have any questions regarding the inventory more information
can be found on the following links or please contact City Hall at 806-366-
5581.



